
 

 

 

Number : 010-1.363       Date : 10.03.2016 

Subject : Nomination for ERO Board Member 

 
 

Distinguished Colleagues, 
 

As Secretary General of Turkish Dental Association and on behalf of the Board of TDA I would 
like to officially declare that Turkish Dental Association strongly supports the candidature of Prof. 

Dr. Taner YÜCEL for the ERO Board. 

 
Prof. Dr. Taner YÜCEL served for FDI in the Science Committee between 2005 and 2008 and he 

was elected again for the Committee in 2008. Prof. YUCEL who has taken over in 2010 the 

Presidency of Turkish Dental Association and he has been working successfully in the same 

position. Prof YÜCEL was the Chairman of the Department of Operative Dentistry and 
Endodontics, in the Faculty of Dentistry, Istanbul-University, Istanbul, Turkey between 2005 and 

2010 and he was elected again in 2012 and he has been working successfully in the same position. 

 

In view of the support and academic background of Prof. Yücel both to FDI World Dental 
Federation and European Regional Organization of FDI (ERO); we as the entire dental 

community and components believe that he will continue making significant contribution to ERO 

in accordance with his clinical professional experience. In this direction, Turkish Dental 
Association supports the candidature of Prof. Dr. Taner YÜCEL for the ERO Board. 

 

On behalf of Turkish Dental Association I thank you very much for your kind consideration 

regarding the support for the candidature of Prof. Dr. Taner YÜCEL for the ERO Board. 
 

Sincerely Yours, 

 
On behalf of Board of Directors of 

Turkish Dental Association 
 
 
 

Ali GÜRLEK  
Secretary General 

Turkish Dental Association 
 


